
Headline Bulletin 

Year End Close Reminder  
Deadlines are Looming for Final Transaction Adjustments 

We are near the end of the period of time for final adjustments to financial transactions. 

Please review the Fiscal Year End Close website for any last minute instructions for the 

Fiscal Year End Close. The information spans all of our systems affected by the year end 

close with recommendations and deadlines.  

 

Please review the website to assist you with your department’s year end close and to 

find contact information for additional assistance.  
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eNews Subscriptions 
Was this newsletter forwarded to you? Would you like to subscribe to UW Procurement eNews for yourself? 

If so, why not sign up to receive this timely newsletter directly by clicking on the provided link below. Select 

Yes and click Subscribe to receive each edition of this periodically published newsletter. 

 

https://mailman2.u.washington.edu/mailman/listinfo/procurementservicesnews 

 

If you no longer want to receive our newsletter, you will need to unsubscribe at the same location above by 

going to the ProcurementServicesNews Subscribers section at the bottom of the web page and enter your 

UW email address and press the Unsubscribe or edit options button.  

 

Procurement Services is a Division of Financial Management within  

University of Washington’s Finance & Facilities  
 

If you are having trouble viewing this email you can read it online at: http://f2.washington.edu/fm/ps/home/

communications-and-outreach  

 

If you have procurement related questions please email: pcshelp@uw.edu 

Please note that not all eNews Bulletins apply universally across all UW departments     

and Medical Centers based on procurement systems or processes used within each         

UW department.. Follow your policies as established by your department.  
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